
 

Attendance 
Attendance will continue to be a key focus of this 

academic year.  We will monitor all children’s attendance 

as children who are in school, learn more and are more 

equipped for life-long experiences.  This week’s attendance 

is as follows: 

Reception  92% 

Year 1 96% 

Year 2  97% 

Year 3  97% 

Year 4 96% 

Year 5 95% 

Year 6 A 97% 

Year 6 B 99% 

 

Head’s Lines 
 

 Dates for your diary: 

17-18.06.24  Edinburgh residential 

19.06.24  Year 1 & 2 SNAPPY Music Event 

21.06.24  PD Day -school closed 

24.06.24 PD Day – school closed 

25.06.24 Sports Day 

26.06.24  Sports Day (reserve day) 

27.06.24  Year 2 to Captain Cook Museum 

 Nursery sports day 10.00am/2pm 

01-04.07.24  Year 2 SATS 

04-05.07.24 Raven Gill residential 

08-10.07.24 Year 6 Transition to Bydales 

9.07.24 Reception new starters’ meeting 

11.07.24  Reception Graduation 

11.07.24 Year 6 to Forbidden Corner 

16.07.24  Year 6 Performance 

17.07.24 Year 6 Performance 

18.07.24  Beach Day – Whole School (except 

Nursery) 

18.07.24  Leavers’ meal and disco 

19.07.24 Year 6 Leavers Assembly  

19.07.24 Break up for the Summer 

Friday 14th June 2024  

PD days school closure 

School will be closed to staff and 

pupils on Friday 21st June and 

Monday 24th June – I really hope you 

have a lovely long weekend and the 

weather is kind to us all. 

Issue: 29 

Hydrocephalus awareness day 

We raised an amazing £156 for the Shine charity that 

supports families affected by hydrocephalus.  This 

affects one of our families so we are really grateful to 

be able to support where we can.  Thank you. 

HELMETS WHEN RIDING TO SCHOOL 

We have noticed a significant number of older 

children not coming wearing a helmet when 

riding to and from school, usually on their own.  

Please ensure they wear a helmet to keep them 

safe. 

Without a helmet, please keep bikes and scooters 

at home – we need to really encourage safe use 

of bikes and scooters for all of our children. 

SUMMER FAIR – FUN DAY 

This takes place this Saturday (15th 

June) – 11-3pm – please come 

along and support this – lots of 

fun and free activities for all of 

the family. 

Thank you 


